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BULLETIN 
 

Benjamin Powell 
Immigration: As A Path to International &  

Domestic Development. 
“Making Poor Nations Rich” 

Formerly at San Jose State, Benjamin Powell is now an assistant professor 
of economics at Suffolk University and a senior economist with the Beacon 
Hill Institute, both in Boston. Furthermore, he is a Research Fellow with the 
Independent Institute of Oakland, CA.  He earned his B.S. in economics 
and finance from the University of Massachusetts at Lowell, and his M.A. 
and Ph.D. in economics from George Mason University. 
 

Professor Powell is author of more than 30 scholarly articles and policy studies.  His primary fields of 
research are economic development, Austrian economics, public choice, and housing economics.  
Dr. Powell’s research findings have been reported in more than 100 popular press outlets including 
the Wall Street Journal and the New York Times.  He also writes frequently for the popular press.  
His popular writing has appeared in the Investor’s Business Daily, the Financial Times (London), the 
Christian Science Monitor, and many regional outlets.  He has appeared on numerous national and 
regional radio and television shows including, CNN, MSNBC, Showtime, and National Public Radio. 

 

 

Rotary Week  
 
 

May 26 HOLIDAY   Rotary Office Closed 
 
May 28 Red Badge   7:30 Gordon House 
 Rotary Meeting 12:00 Summit Center 
      

 

Friday, May 30th  
 

Last Day To Sign Up For BBQ! 

 

Get Your Reservations In Now 
 
 

Contact The Rotary Office at 408-297-6100 
Or email Carol at carols@sjrotary.org 

 
 

Effective July 2, 2008  
 

The Price for “Coffee Only”  
 

(the no lunch option) 
 
 

Will increase from  
$10 to $12 

June 18, 2008 
Youth Program  

 
Don’t forget to sign up May 28th 
or June 11 at the Rotary Meeting 
 

Or call the Rotary Office at 408-297-6100 
 

Sharkie will be on hand to greet everyone! 
 



 



 


